
Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives The National AlNahj delegation, stresses to
consider the initiatives put forward to end the political impasse

Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, received the delegation of the National

AlNahj, headed by the Secretary-General, Mr. Abdul-Sada Al-Fariji, and blessed them with the

advent of Eid Al-Fitr on 5/5/2022, and pointed out the need to invest in the atmosphere of the

feast to solve the problems of the current political situation and exit the state of impasse to

the state of détente and achieve the aspirations of the Iraqi people.

His Eminence stressed the need to consider the initiatives put forward to overcome the current

political crisis and the importance of respecting the constitutional deadlines and agreeing on

visions and programs capable of providing job opportunities and providing services.


